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1/24/16 Adverse Weather Update

The FPG Student Union will remain closed all day Sunday, January 24, and will re-open
on Monday, January 25, at 12:00pm. Meetings and events will begin at 1:00pm on
Monday.

We will continue to monitor the current conditions and share new information as we
receive it. For the most up-to-date information regarding the University's operating
condition, check Alert Carolina 1.
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